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Mayra Cabrera

From: Brett Perry <brett.perry@lacity.org>
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 9:55 AM
To: Teresa Villegas; DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA; CJ Caluag; Kirk Allen
Cc: Scaduto, Michael; Lorena Matos
Subject: LA River Green Infrastructure Project Cash Flow Update for SIP Tool

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.  

Good morning Chair Villegas and District staff, 
 
The City of Los Angeles, LA Sanitation and Environment (LASAN), would like to formally request that the allocation cash 
flow for the LA River Green Infrastructure Project (Project) be modified to match the table below.  
 
This request entails no changes in scope of work, delivery schedule, or the overall budget of the Project. However, 
LASAN has revisited the Project application and we have re-assessed  and revised the cash flow request to reflect the 
time it takes to prepare and execute the transfer agreement. LASAN is committed to efficiently delivering important water 
quality, water supply, and community investment benefits to the region as well as working collaboratively to meet the 
ULAR WASC's priorities and constraints.  
 
We kindly request that this preferred cash flow be updated in the SIP planning tool ahead of the April 21st meeting as the 
default cash flow for the Project to facilitate a smooth deliberative process. We will have staff in attendance to address 
any comments or questions. Thank you very much for your time and consideration.  
 

FY 22/23 FY 23/24 FY 24/25 FY 25/26 FY 26/27 Total 

$300,000 $777,200 $3,459,285 $3,961,275 $23,323,400 $31,821,160 

 
Brett Perry, PE 
Environmental Engineering Associate II 
LA Sanitation and Environment 
Watershed Protection Division 
Phone:  213-847-3548 
Email:  brett.perry@lacity.org 
Web:  www.lacitysan.org 
 

 
 

   



From: Ashley Lozada
To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA
Subject: Watts Civic Center Serenity Greenway Project
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 3:47:16 PM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
Hello, 

My name is Ashley Lozada and I am Councilman Joe Buscaino's Watts Field
Deputy. On behalf of Council District 15 who are the sponsors of the Watts Civic
Center Serenity Greenway project, we wanted to convey that we understand the
funding constraints that the ULAR WASC is challenged with this fiscal year and would
like to offer flexibility in the first year requested funding. We would be able to defer a
portion of the design effort to the second year as consideration in addressing the
funding constraints. We are open to further discussion on this as appropriate for the
process. 

Thank you.
  
Ashley Lozada 
Watts Field Deputy 
Office of Councilman Joe Buscaino 
Council District 15 
City of Los Angeles 
1513 E 103rd St, Los Angeles 90002
O: (323) 568-2083

mailto:ashley.lozada@lacity.org
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  Public Comment Form 

Name:*     _________________________________          Organization*:    ___________________________ 
 

Email*:      _________________________________          Phone*:    ________________________________ 
 
Meeting: __________________________________          Date:    __________________________________ 

 
□  LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments 
*Per Brown  Act, completing this information is optional.  At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you 

may be called upon to speak. 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________

Comments 

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org 

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record. 

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”  

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).   

mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov
mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov


From: Lorena Matos
To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA
Cc: Mayra Cabrera
Subject: Fwd: LA Green River Infrastructure Project
Date: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 5:21:09 AM

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.
Hi SCW Program Team,

This email came into the general LASAN SCWP inbox to support the LA River Green
Infrastructure Project.

Cordially,
Lorena Matos, PLA | ASLA
CCM, ENV SP, LEED® AP, ICC, QWEL, CWM, QSD/P

SCW Implementation Division | Landscape Architect
LA Sanitation and Environment | Watershed Protection Program
Office: (213) 847-4975   Cell: (213) 204-0886   Fax: (213) 485-3939  
Web: www.lacitysan.org     Email: lorena.matos@lacity.org  
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

           

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kimberly Farr <kimberlyfarr7@sbcglobal.net>
Date: Thu, Apr 14, 2022 at 3:26 PM
Subject: LA Green River Infrastructure Project
To: san.safecleanwater@lacity.org <san.safecleanwater@lacity.org>

To the Upper Los Angeles River Watershed Area Steering Committee:

I’m emailing to let you know that we wholeheartedly support the LA Green River Infrastructure Project. 
The amount of rainwater that runs into the storm drains, thereby becoming unavailable for irrigation or
consumption, is unconscionable in this era of endless drought. The sooner this project is built, the better.

Kimberly Farr & John Doolittle
6846 Yolanda Avenue
Reseda, CA 91335

mailto:lorena.matos@lacity.org
mailto:SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov
mailto:MCabrera@dpw.lacounty.gov
http://www.lacitysan.org/
mailto:lorena.matos@lacity.org
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  Public Comment Form 

Name:*     _________________________________          Organization*:    ___________________________ 
 

Email*:      _________________________________          Phone*:    ________________________________ 
 
Meeting: __________________________________          Date:    __________________________________ 

 
□  LA County Public Works may contact me for clarification about my comments 
*Per Brown  Act, completing this information is optional.  At a minimum, please include an identifier so that you 

may be called upon to speak. 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________

Comments 

To review the guidance documents and for more information, visit www.SafeCleanWaterLA.org 

Phone participants and the public are encouraged to submit public comments (or a request to make a public 
comment) to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov.  All public comments will become part of the official record. 

Please complete this form and email to SafeCleanWaterLA@dpw.lacounty.gov by at least 5:00pm the day prior to 
the meeting with the following subject line: “Public Comment: [Watershed Area] [Meeting Date]”  

(ex. “Public Comment: USGR 4/8/20”).   
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	Name:*: Dawn Petschauer
	Organizaton*: City of Los Angeles
	Email*: dawn.petschauer@lacity.org
	Phone*: 213-485-5177
	Meetng: ULARWASC
	Date: 
	LA County Public Works may contact me for clarifcaton about my comments: LA County Public Works may contact me for clarifcaton about my comments
	Text7: As the representative for the ULAR Watershed Management Group (WMG) for the Load Reduction Strategy Scientific Study that is in front of you today, I wanted to update this WASC that on Tuesday, this year's request for additional funding was approved and incorporated in the Rio Hondo WASC's 2021-22 SIP. As a reminder, the ULAR WMG is unique in its division between two WASCs and therefore study applications are submitted to both the ULAR and Rio Hondo with split funding requested to support all of the collective 19 Agencies, thus cooperation between the two WASCs for the ULAR Group is critical. This additional funding request is to supplement our original LRS Adaptation Study approved by you in Round 1, which has made significant progress in the last year and a half to tackle our bacteria challenges, our most persistent concern in the region. This includes developing the full Adaptation Plan--which is currently under review by the Regional Board awaiting approval--and implementation of human waste source investigations and abatement efforts, cutting edge innovations in science that have garnered national interest in our work, as demonstrated by a request to present at the Center for Watershed Protection National Conference in Florida next week on this novel study. In addition, the SCCWRP review which touted the approach and benefits also noted the study could serve as a template replicated by other watersheds facing similar challenges with bacterial TMDL compliance, and the data usable to augment similar regional conversations, and wholly transparent given its housing on the first-in-the-region watershed management website (ularwmg.com). On behalf of the 19 Agencies in the ULAR WMG and our applicant, the San Gabriel Valley Council of Governments, we ask you to support this year's request, which will significantly advance strategic risk-based monitoring, the human waste source investigations for long-term pathogen reduction, and enhance the public outreach and available materials through the ULAR website. We are here to answer any additional question you may have on our study. 


